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UTILITY WORK NOTICE – OCTOBER 2024 
00 & 100 Block of Clifford Avenue 

 
This notice is to inform City of Alexandria Residents in the immediate proximity of the 00 & 100 
block of Clifford Ave. that utility test pit work is scheduled to be performed in the area to support 
Flood Action Alexandria capital improvement projects to help mitigate flooding in the project 
areas. 
 
The City has hired a contractor to collect information on the City’s storm sewer system and 
streetscape in support of the Clifford Ave, Fulton St. & Manning St. (CFM) Storm Sewer 
Improvements. 
 
The utility test pit work is scheduled to begin in late October and conclude before the end of the 
month, weather permitting. Work will occur during standard allowable construction work hours. 
The contractor crews will operate drilling equipment to confirm the depth and location of utility 
mains within the proposed work areas. The contractor operations will not take place outside of 
existing City noise and construction ordinances that require:  
 
Construction work in the City of Alexandria is permitted from 7:00AM to 6:00PM Monday – 
Friday, and 9:00AM – 5:00PM on Saturday. No construction activity is permitted on Sundays. 
 
No disturbances or impacts will be made to your private property.  
 
Parking lane closures, alleyway closures and traffic pattern adjustments are scheduled along and 
around the 00 & 100 block of Clifford Ave to support these efforts. Access to residential driveways 
within the work area will be maintained; however, street parking within the work area will be 
restricted for the duration of work. Parking restrictions closure signs will be posted 72 hours before 
operations begin.  Please relocate any street parked vehicles prior to the start of work.  

 
As always, please be mindful of contractor crews working in or alongside the roadway. 
 
If you have questions or concerns, please contact Mitch Dillon @ (703) 746-4028 or 
Mitch.Dillon@alexandriaVA.gov 


